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May 12, 2020 

 

To Our Small Business Partners:  

The Nation is currently experiencing a pandemic that has fundamentally changed the way we 
live, interact and conduct business. The U.S. government has declared that organizations 
supporting the defense of this Nation are considered part of the Essential Critical Infrastructure 
Workforce and should continue normal operations, following the health and safety requirements 
and guidance issued by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and state and local 
governments. Northrop Grumman, with the support of its suppliers, continues to operate as part 
of the Defense Industrial Base and other critical infrastructure industries. We are committed to 
adhering to the CDC, state and local health and safety requirements and any restrictions and 
exemptions listed in various state and local equivalent COVID-19 orders. 

Our suppliers play a key role in Northrop Grumman’s success. As a member of the Northrop 
Grumman supplier team, we are here to assist you in navigating through this crisis. We have 
established a Suppliers COVID-19 Resource Center on our OASIS website. This resource 
center contains links to a variety of available resources to assist you in obtaining critical support 
to sustain your business operations and is updated daily for your convenience. Additionally, 
should you have any questions or concerns about your ability to support Northrop Grumman 
commitments, please contact your procurement representative for assistance. 

Northrop Grumman values your continued support and we want to thank you for your resiliency 
during these challenging times. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia M. McMahon 

Vice President, Corporate Supply Chain 

http://www2.northropgrumman.com/suppliers/Pages/SuppliersCOVID19ResourceCenter.aspx

